
   Home       Learning 
29th June 2018 

Phonics, Literacy & Maths Reminders and Next Week’s Learning 

In phonics this week we have most children 

have been practising their blending skills 

through different games and activities.  

Some children have also been introduced to 

the phonemes /ay/ as in pay; /ie/ as in tie; 

/ue/ as in fuel and /ew/ as in new.  Phase 5 

phonemes taught so far: /ou/, /ir/, /ph/, 

/a_e/, /oy/, /ea/, /aw/, /oe/, /o_e/, and 

/e_e/. 

 

In literacy we have based our learning on 

Pizza for Pirates by Adam & Charlotte 

Guillain. The children have been writing 

their own pirate stories to make a class 

book. Try making a story or book at 

home this weekend. 

 

During maths we have been learning about 

coins and calculating change.  Give your 

child the opportunity of paying for 

something using coins at the shop and 

receiving change. 

 

Your child’s Literacy Next Step & 

Rainbow Words were reviewed this week 

and their progress has been shared.  

Please work on your child’s next steps at 

home, some children have had the same 

next step for a long while and more 

practise at home is needed. 

Next week our learning will be based on Noah’s 

Ark.  The children will spend the day in their 

new Year 1 class on Tuesday 3rd July. 

 

As part of our transition to Year 1 the children 

have spent time in each of the Key Stage 1 classes.  

Talk to your child about what they noticed in each 

classroom. 

 

Reception Sports Day will take place from 

12:30pm on Tuesday 10th July.  This will include 

a parent and child picnic lunch before the races 

begin in the afternoon at about 1:30pm. ALL 

CHILDREN MUST BE PACKED LUNCH OR 

CHOOSE PIC ‘n’ MIX ON THIS DAY! 

 

Thank you to all the parents that have contributed 

to the trip to Wroxham Barns and/or volunteered 

to help.  The trip has received enough funding to 

go ahead and parent helpers have been selected. 

 

Our P.E session will take place on Monday next 

week instead of Tuesday due to the whole 

school transition day.  We will use this time to 

complete a run through of the Sports Day 

arrangements. 

 

Please help us keep your child safe in the sun by 

applying sun cream to their skin in the morning and 

provide sun cream, hats and water bottles daily.   

  

 

 

Well done to all the children for being 

such brilliant pirates! 


